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Hi Andrea, 

Below are the stories & photos for the summer “LHA Newsletter.” Please let me know if you want me to come by 
PIP to discuss layout & desktop publishing. I know we already talked about using more color, etc. And the 
“Highlights” looked great!!! Thank you! 

Angie Kemp 

(309) 339-9371 
LHANews@lakehartwellassociation.org 
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Summer 2024 

Lake Hartwell Association, Inc. 
for the sake of the lake 
 

 Letter from the Vice President, Terry Jackson Jr. 
 

 
Welcome to summer! I was on the lake for a few hours today. Does it get much better? Blue skies, rich green 
vegetation thanks to the rain, crystal clear water, and the lake is at or above full pool. This is why we moved 
here. I'm sure it's the same for many of you. We have a lot to be thankful for if you are on or about Lake Hartwell.  
With that goes the responsibility of caring for our lake for friends and family for generations to come. While you 
are out enjoying our lake, take a moment every now and then to pick up some trash. Or move a loose dock float 
to a Corps ramp. Or join one of our LHA organized clean up initiatives. If you are a LHA member, thanks! And we 
encourage others to join. Why? We are interested in activities and initiatives to try to keep Lake Hartwell the 
fabulous place we moved to. It takes work. It takes membership. Join us. Help us. Spread the word.   
 
Enjoy the lake this summer. Safe boating! 
 

HELP GROW LHA!
If you’re receiving this newsletter, you already know all about 
LHA, and our commitment to the lake. Everything we do is to 
ensure that Lake Hartwell remains the jewel of the Upstate and 
receives the care and attention it deserves.

But what about your neighbors? We, the volunteers that mange 
the day to day activities of LHA, acknowledge that our members 
are our best membership recruiters. You already appreciate 
what we do and can share those details with other like-minded 
stakeholders.

Please do your part and share your newsletters with one of your 
neighbors. Encourage them to tear off the membership form on 
the last page or log on to our web site and join you and over a 
thousand others who do what we do together, For the Sake of 
the Lake.
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for the sake of the lake

Letter from the Vice President,  
K. Terry Jackson, Jr. 

Welcome to summer! I was 
on the lake for a few hours 
today. Does it get much 
better? Blue skies, rich 
green vegetation thanks to 
the rain, crystal clear water, 
and the lake is at or above 
full pool. This is why we 
moved here. I’m sure it’s the 

same for many of you. We have a lot to be thankful 
for if you are on or about Lake Hartwell.  With 
that goes the responsibility of caring for our lake 
for friends and family for generations to come. 
While you are out enjoying our lake, take a 
moment every now and then to pick up some 
trash. Or move a loose dock float to a Corps ramp. 
Or join one of our LHA organized clean up 
initiatives. If you are a LHA member, thanks! 
And we encourage others to join. Why? We are 
interested in activities and initiatives to try to 
keep Lake Hartwell the fabulous place we moved 
to. It takes work. It takes membership. Join us. 
Help us. Spread the word.  

Enjoy the lake this summer. Safe boating!

WHY JOIN LHA?
• Learn and keep up to date on all things “Lake Hartwell”.

• Keeps you current on any shoreline modifications and development 
that might affect your property or the lake environment.

• Adds your voice to LHA’s relationship with the Corps of Engineers 
as well as county and state governments.

• Ensures Lake Hartwell will be kept clean, remain as full as 
possible and continue to be a safe place to enjoy.

• Allows you to take an active part in the future care and 
development of the Lake.

www.lakehartwellassociation.org 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Ray Fedele, President

K. Terry Jackson, Jr.,  
Vice President/Shoreline Development

Kyle Els, Treasurer

Jill O’Connor, Secretary

Rhea Dignam, Government/Legislative

Margarit Gray, Environmental

Katie Tillman, Membership

Kira Novak, Volunteer Programs

Angela Kemp, Publications

Dyke Spencer, Clean Water Patners

1-864-224-LAKE(5253)
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FLOATAIR Boatlifts • Cart Paths • Dock Work
Dredging • Erosion Control • Steps • Underbrushing

706-377-4891  www.jandsshoreline.com
markjohnsonwjandsshoreline.com



ANOTHER LHA REGIONAL MEETING A SUCCESS
In an effort to reach all residents around Lake 
Hartwell, LHA will continue to hold meetings in 
different regions of the lake. For the convenience of 
residents in Georgia, on May 30, LHA held a 
regional meeting in Hartwell. Approximately 50 
members and guests attended the LHA meeting at 
the Adult Learning Center. The theme of the 
meeting was a focus of safety on the lake. After a 
welcome and introductions,Terry Jackson Jr, LHA 
Vice President, kicked off the meeting with a brief 
overview of the recent activities of the association. 
Jackson, also a Captain with TowBoatUS, provided 
attendees with information regarding the safety 
benefits of a TowBoatUS membership. See their 
website for more details: https://www.boatus.com/
products-and-services/boat-towing.

The meeting also included updates from Bill Fogerty of Hart County Property Owners for their next meeting on June 17 
and from Larry Cole of US Coast Guard Auxiliary for their upcoming Boating Safety Course on June 22 in Hartwell, GA. 
The featured speakers of the evening were representatives of the Georgia Department of Natural Resources, Law Enforcement 
Division: Tim Vickery, Ethan Franklin and Brandon Pierce.  

Franklin captivated the audience as the main speaker where he outlined the divisions, the mission and vision of the agency. 
He stated that the agency has a lot of land to cover with over 37 million acres, 63 Georgia state parks & historic sites, 132 
wildlife management areas, and 11 public fishing areas. Game wardens patrol 16,000 miles of rivers, 500,000 acres of 
impounded waters, and 100 linear miles of coastal shoreline out to 200 miles offshore.  

Franklin also reported that Georgia has almost 333,000 registered boats.  In the year 2021, 34,505 vessels were checked with 
7,033 boating violations and 251 BUIs. There were 122 boating incidents with 60 drownings. Franklin also shared updates 
on the technology being used by the Law Enforcement Division with side scan sonar, sector scan and remotely operated 
vehicles. Another topic reported by Franklin was the financial side of the agency.  In 2021, the agency was funded with 
$23,518,437 from state funds, $3,716,793 from federal funds and $427,922 from other sources. The total cost to hire, train, 
equip, and maintain a new game warden is $151,680.

The presentations and follow-up discussions were informative, and the meeting ended with a Q & A period. For more 
information about Georgia DNR go to https://gadnrle.org/. To reach a ranger 24/7/365 days a year statewide call *DNR 
on AT&T cell phones, 1-800-241-4113, or RangerHotline@dnr.ga.gov.

If you would like a meeting in your region or a speaker for your organization/association, please contact us at 
lhaofficemail@gmail.com to discuss further. To join LHA and learn about more meetings like this, please visit: www.
lakehartwellassociation.org/community/join-us/.

Pictured here from left to right include LHA VP Terry Jackson Jr.,  
Bill Fogerty, Sergeant Tim Vickery, and Ranger Ethan Franklin.  

Not pictured is Ranger Brandon Pierce.



DON’T FORGET YOUR LIFE JACKET (PFD) 
South Carolina requires all children under 12 years of age to 
wear a USCG-approved Type l, ll lll or V PFD while on-
board a vessel less than 16 feet long. The PFD must be 
fastened and of proper size for the child. In Georgia all 
children under 13 years of age must wear a USCG-approved 
life jacket. This rule also applies to canoes, kayaks and 
paddle boards in South Carolina and Georgia. 

ALL vessels (this includes kayaks, canoes and paddle 
boards) are required to carry at least one Coast Guard 
approved life jacked for each person on board.   The jacket 
should be without rips, tears, or deterioration. If your boat is 
over 16 feet in length, you are  also required to carry a Type 
lV (throwable)  flotation device on board.  This can be either 
a USCG approved boat cushion or USCG approved throwing 
ring.  For paddle boarders there is a belt-pouch type inflatable 
PFD available, but it must be worn by the person, to meet the 
life jacket requirement.  Also remember that when kayaking, 
canoeing or paddle boarding you must also carry a whistle 
for emergencies  

EVERYONE on board a personal watercraft (popularly 
know as “jet skis”) and anyone being towed behind a vessel 
must wear a Coast Guard-approved properly fastened and 
fitted life jacket,   

Life jackets do not expire, but wear and tear and prolonged 
exposure to elements eventually make life jackets unfit for 
use  The foam progressively loses its buoyancy and ability to 
effectively keep the head above water. 

Make sure the life jacket fits. On the inside back of every life 
jacket it states whether it is USCG approved, the type of 
jacket (l, ll, lll or V), the size (S,M,L or XL) and the chest 
size range for that jacket.  Children’s jackets also include 
weight range for the jacket. Life jackets for infants and 
toddlers have a neck support at the back of the jacket. It is 
imperative that any life jacket worn by a child be a good fit.  
If the life jacket is too large and there is a boating accident 
or the child falls out of the boat, the child can slide out of the 
jacket.  Unfortunately this has happened before.  If you are 
boating with friends make sure they have life jackets for 
children, otherwise it is wise to invest in one.   Sometimes 
young children fight having to put on a life jacket, but most 
“puddle jumper” type swim vests are more comfortable and 
the child doesn’t mind wearing them. Just make sure that it 
is stamped USCG approved.  Not all of these  types of swim 
vests are approved by the coast guard. The “puddle jumper” 
type vest also works well if your child is playing around or 
in the water.  Arm floaties are not USCG approved and are 
not recommended for any type of vessel.  Be safe not sorry.
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Different types of life jackets: 


Type l

Type ll 


Type lll


Type V


Type lV- Throwable

 


Different types  
of life jackets:



TOW BOATS
How many times have you heard it?--It’s a boat....things 
break. It happens more than you think. New boats or old 
boats. You are not always near your home dock or at a 
convenient time or place to call a friend if something 
happens. Is there another alternative? Absolutely. A 
TowBoatsUS membership. It’s kind of like AAA for 
cars, but on the lake. The Lake Hartwell TowBoats are 
piloted by USCG licensed captains. There are usually 
(3) boats stationed around the lake, so response time is 

very reasonable for a lake this size. It’s not just 
(unlimited) towing...TowBoats membership also 
provides fuel delivery, battery jumps or even a soft 
ungrounding. Membership is for any recreational boat 
you own, borrow or charter.  And if there is a serious 
issue, like a sunken boat, TowBoats can also provide 
salvage and boat recovery work (this would be insurance 
related).

For more information or to join, 
go to this website:  https://www.boatus.com/
towboatus/lake-hartwell . 

 The Lake Hartwell TowBoatsUS also 
provides on-water powerboat training.  

BuyHartwellLake
llc

1-855-BUY-LAKE

www.BuyHartwellLake.com







FAREWELL & WELCOME

Farewell to Outgoing Board Members
Brodie Brigman served on the board for two terms, serving as the Treasurer in 2018 - 2023. It was a great responsibility 
keeping track of Lake Hartwell Association (LHA) finances and making sure that all our reporting was done correctly. No 
matter the demands of the job, Brodie was always calm and accommodating. His extensive experience provided invaluable 
fiscal oversight and perspective to the organization through his time on the board. Over the years he has generously given 
of his time and talents to help support LHA and the lake he has called home for many years.

Don Haynie served on the LHA board for four terms, since being elected in 2010.  He has provided consistent and 
thoughtful guidance from a lake-related business perspective to be a voice for commercial stakeholders around the lake. 
He helped guide the organization through several transitions and brought a broad perspective on business management. We 
have appreciated his insight, ideas, dedication, and advocacy for Lake Hartwell during his time on the board. As a fourth 
generation Andersonian and Lake Hartwell dweller since 1965, his perspective will be greatly missed.

We are truly grateful to these outgoing members who have volunteered their time to guide LHA, dedicating time and energy 
to help meet our goals. Thank you, Brodie and Don!!!

Welcome two New Board Members

We also want to welcome to the Board two new members that have filled open vacancies. We are excited to have these 
individuals join the board and bring their unique talents, expertise and perspectives to the work of the organization. 
LHA Board members serve a 3-year term and volunteer their time and energy to directly impact our community and our 
organization.Below are bios of each of our newest members.

Angela Kemp 

Angela was elected to fill the vacant seat for LHA Publications. Angie moved to Lake Hartwell 
in 2022 to move closer to family.  She is married with 2 daughters and 3 grandsons.  She 
received her bachelor’s degree from Illinois State University in Business & Communications 
and master’s degree in Organizational Communications.  She taught at Illinois State University 
for 2 years, worked for Saint Francis Health System for 8 years as Marketing & Communication 
Department Head & spokesperson and then worked for Caterpillar Inc for 25 years as Director 
of Global Human Resources. Her interests include family, watching her grandsons’ sports, 
crafting, traveling, and anything water related.

Kyle Els 

Kyle was elected to fill the vacant seat for LHA Treasurer.  Kyle is an Accounting and Information 
Technology professional. He received his bachelor’s degree in Accounting from the University of 
North Dakota in 1981. He also earned professional certifications of Certified Public Accountant 
(CPA) and Certified Management Accountant (CMA) in the state of Texas. He is grateful for 
his professional career spanning 30 years with The Coca-Cola Company. He started in the 
accounting field, rising up through the ranks to Director of Accounting before transitioning 
to Information Technology and installing enterprise-wide software for the company globally. 
His leisure activities include golf, travel, enjoying everything Lake Hartwell has to offer, and 
spending time with family and friends. He has been married for 43 years with 2 grown children 
and 4 grandchildren. He has happily called Lake Hartwell home for the last 10 years.   



Adopt a Shoreline 

CAMPAIGN NEEDS VOLUNTEERS
The Corps of Engineers and Lake Hartwell Association 
established a trash pick up program a few years ago, 
“Adopt- A-Shoreline.” This program assigns or lets 
the volunteers choose to clean up segments of the 
Lake Hartwell shoreline and or the islands within its 
boundaries. The guidelines are similar to the Adopt 
A Highway program run by the SCDOT but you 
don’t need to commit to a certain amount of time or a 
specified area. We encourage flexibility and creativity 
when keeping all shorelines free of trash.

Keeping our 962 miles of just shoreline clean is a 
massive undertaking and therefore we are asking for 
your help. The Lake Hartwell Association will provide 
volunteers with guidance, instructions, supplies, and 
disposal information. LHA invites all residents, visitors, 
scout groups, church organizations, community and 
civic clubs, and all other individuals who want to help! 
We are entering the busiest recreational time of the year 
and we need to increase participation in this important 
program! Thanks in advance!

Contact Kira Novack adoptashoreline@lakehartwellassociation.org

FALL CLEAN UP
Saturday, September 14

LAKE HARTWELL ASSOCIATION  
ANNUAL MEETING
Thursday, September 26

SAVE THE DATES!

Last year’s annual meeting was well attended. Be sure to join us at the  
annual meeting for upcoming lake news and information.



FUN TIMES AT SPLASH THE TRASH 2023
JOIN US FOR 2024!



LAKE WIDE CLEANING OPPORTUNITIES
For the Sake of the Lake please see the attached flier 
regarding the Splash Away  the Trash Event.  Lake 
Hartwell Association in conjunction with Lake Hartwell 
Partners for Clean Water will be organizing and 
implementing these clean up efforts. We need several 
more supply distribution “sites” and “site captains” to 
help with these efforts. In addition, if a volunteer would 
like to organize a specific island clean up we can assist. 
Identifying the areas most in need is up to our members. 
Our organizations cannot begin to know where the 

greatest need is with 56,000 surface acres and 962 miles 
of shoreline. There is also flexibility in clean up times. 
The distribution of supplies is on September 14th, 
9:00am-12:00pm but clean up efforts and disposal of 
trash at a USACE ramp can take place anytime over the 
weekend. We could use your commitment to recognize 
an area in need and volunteer at the specified site before 
August 1, 2024. We will assist volunteers throughout 
the whole process.

Contact us:    info@lakehartwellpcw.com   OR    adoptashoreline@lakehartwellassociation.org
864-760-8041  |   864-224-LAKE (5253)

Splash Away 
The Trash 
Event: 
Fall 2024
Join us for a weekend of
community service and
environmental
stewardship across Lake
Hartwell!  Let's unite for a
cleaner, greener
environment!

Find more information on site locations: Contact us

CHECK-IN
SATURDAY

9.14.2024
9.00 am - 12.00 pm

CHOOSE A

LOCATION

VISIT ONE OF OUR
LOCATIONS TO GET YOUR  
SUPPLIES : THEN, PICK UP

TRASH ANYWHERE
AROUND THE LAKE!

www.lakehartwellpcw.com/events info@lakehartwellpcw.com
864-760-8041

Scan the QR Code 
for more info:



“Catch” Someone...

DOING SOMETHING GOOD FOR OUR LAKE

Take a photo & send it to 
LHANews@lakehartwellassociation.org 
with your name, the name of the person(s) in the photo, the 
date, & what “good” thing you saw. This is a great way to share 
best practices and provide recognition.

Here is our first photo of Don Cappaert bringing in a drifting 
dock float. 

Thank you, Don!

HAVE QUESTIONS?

Send your lake related questions to LHANews@lakehartwellassociation.org,  
and we’ll publish your question as well as our answer in our next newsletter.

Question: What do the different orange lines mean on the trees of Corps property?

Answer: This question is answered within the article titled “Boundry Line Markings”  
 so that you may see the various lines & their meanings.

NO RAIN, LAKE IS DROPPING...
by K. Terry Jackson

According to the Corps of Engineers website for Lake Hartwell lake level forecast (“Declaration”), the lake is 
forecast to enter Stage 1 Drought condition around 24 August.  The management plan of the lake calls for the lake 
to be at 660’ MSL this time of year, and for the next few months.  But that assumes we get ‘typical’ rains which 
we have not received.  Towards the end of August, the level is forecast to drop below 656’ (the Drought ‘Trigger’ 
Level).  This article is a ‘heads up’ and not the official press release that the Corps typically does.  So we can all be 
looking for that press release if we continue to not receive any rain.  And as a reminder, the level of Lake Hartwell 
is not managed as its own singular entity.  Rather it is tied to weather conditions and lake levels for a couple more 
lakes down towards Savannah.  It is most directly tied to Lake Thurmond.  The lake level projection is updated 
weekly around Wednesday.  You can find the info at this website location:  https://water.sas.usace.army.mil/cf/
declarations.htm.  For those that need to move their docks to ‘chase the lake’, this site is very beneficial to helping 
you plan your dock moves.  In addition, the Corps has excellent information regarding the Drought Plan and Pool 
Schematics (relative lake levels).  Check it out!



 

ADVERTISE      
YOUR       
BUSINESS 
IN THE LHA NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Exclusive offer only to 
business members! 
Business Name:________________________________                                                              
Contact Name:_________________________________    
Phone Number:________________________________       
Ad Size: ___ Business Card   ___ ¼ page    ___ ½ page                               
Number of Issues: ______ 2 issues   ______4 issues          
 
Return by mail with payment to:                                                  
LHA, PO Box 2122, Anderson, SC 29622                           
For Questions & where to send your file:  
mail@lakehartwellassociation.org   
 
 

AD PRICING 
____ 

Business Card      
2 x 3.5                         

2 issues for $200 
____ 

Quarter Page           
3.25 x 4.5                          

2 issues for $400 
____ 

Half Page                   
6.5 x 4.5                          

2 issues for $600 
____ 

 

PREFERRED FILE 
FORMAT:                   

HIGH-RESOLUTION PDF 
Alternate File Formats 
Accepted: Illustrator 

(outlined) .AI or .EPS     
Image resolution: 300 

dpi at actual size  

 

 



THANK YOU LHA 
COMMUNITY &  
BUSINESS MEMBERS!

We support the businesses that support LHA 
“For the sake of the lake!”

Advantage Services of the Upstate
Allen Tate Realtors - Anderson
Anderson Regional Joint Water System
Athens Marine Inc.
Big Water Marina
Bill Brissey Real Estate
BuyHartwellLake, LLC
Chapman Design Group, Inc.
Chickasaw Point Property Owners
Clemson Marina & Campground LLC
Coldwell Banker Fort Realty
Collins Docks, Inc.
Custom Crafted Silhouettes
Custom Dock Systems Inc.
Dock Depot & Marine Supply
Foothills Landscape Solutions LLC
Fowler Electric
Friends - Farm and Catering
Grady’s Great Outdoors, Inc.
Hartwell Marina (Go Outdoors Hartwell)
IPC Supply, Inc.
J&S Shoreline, LLC
Jill Chapman Real Estate
Katie Tillman - Realtor
Kroeger Marine Construction
Lake Hartwell Sail & Power Squadron
Lakeside Chiropractic, LLC
Marine Specialties
Mathew Nasrallah, Attorney at Law
Mike Sanders Boat Storage
New Harbor Light Marina
Old Stone Tractor Company
Parker Quigley Properties
Pintail Point Property Owners Association
Portman Marina
Prime Lake Services
Seminole Point Property Owner’s Association
SSC/Floatair BoatLifts, Inc.
Strickland Marine Center, Inc.
Swaney’s Point Association
Teakwood Plantation HOA
Tilly’s Tiki Bar & Grill
Western Carolina Sailing Club

LHA MEMBERSHIP:
Welcome Aboard & Thank You!

We are grateful to all our members for your support of LHA’s efforts to 
protect the beauty and value of our beautiful lake and watershed.  Please 
join us in welcoming the following members who have joined since our last 
newsletter:

NEW FAMILY MEMBERSHIPS
Renee Sabol, Carolyn Ayers, John Waldsmith, Brian DuRant, Candice 
Scott, James Martell, David Lowry, Patricia Fields, Diane & Raymond 
Wirth, John & Maureen Hann, Garry & Connie Hamilton, Vicki Stewart 
& Jeff Barry, Suzanne Callen, Pat Hague, Dale Carpenter, Kate Sherrill, 
Margaret Tim, Susie Lazega, Eleanor Morgan, Jennifer Hoff, Stephanie 
OStean, Scott Payne, Ben Reece, Marian West, Chad Carlson, Susan 
Denton, Lauren Connolly, Ruby & Frank Knox, Craig Gilham & Jennifer 
Steele, Stephen O’Hearn, Kenneth Cox, David McCollum, Alison Ibbitson, 
Donavan Louis, Joyce Miller, Steve Beebe, Bonnie & Willam Pratt,  
Brenda Hulette, Jerry Huber, Ryan Millward, Kenneth Grady, Christin 
Shore, Paul Lunetta, Nancy Ferenchak, Lowell Macher, Frank & Sandra 
Spenger, Martha Guerra, David & Pam Miller, Bill Fogerty, Cris & Gina 
Hansen, Thomas & Dawn Petrosino, Earl Switzer, Linda Grass, Dave Sapp, 
Frank Hammond, Dennis Wilson, Stuart Jackson, Rayna Minder,  
Craig Chappelear

NEW CAPTAIN’S CLUB MEMBERSHIPS
Susan DeSimone, Charles Ritchey, Steven Tant, Michael Burns

NEW ADMIRAL’S CLUB MEMBERSHIPS
Erin Dawson

NEW COMMODORE’S CLUB MEMBERSHIP
Jenny DuBose

NEW COMMUNITY & BUSINESS MEMBER
Dock Depot & Marine Supply - Hartwell, GA

Special Thanks to the following LHA members for  
their additional generous donations.

CAPTAIN’S CLUB
Mike Ruthsatz, Dave & Rose Kratzer, Paul & Vaneta Kirsch,  
Lindsey Goodman, Ronnie & Brenda Stepp, Steve Farrar, Dann & Michelle 
Sullivan, Kathy Waller, Dean Nolley, Bob Byers. Tonya Johnson.  
Jim & Pat Collins, Tim Plunkett, Shawn Devine, Teddy Webb,  
James Holcomb, Thomas Sharkey, Natalie & Garth Russo, Richard Stein, 
Paul & Annette Kersting

ADMIRAL’S CLUB
Bee & Lisa Watts Jr, Jennifer Brown, Darren & Diane Raabe, Greg & Paige 
Ashmore, Ted & Becky Morlock, Jack & Cindy Plating, Robert Dumit,  
Eric & Tara Nilsson, Steve & Rhea Dignam, Kenneth Newkirk,  
Andy & Pam Skelton, Alex & Marcia Bryan, Peter & Carol Yates,  
Kyle & Tammy Els, J William Butler 

COMMODORE’S CLUB 
Angela Kemp & Chris Honan, Brodie & Elaine Brigman, Ben Griffin 



SOUTH CAROLINA LAKE ASSOCIATION
We all know there’s strength in numbers. Lake Hartwell 
Association partners with other South Carolina lakes in 
the South Carolina Lakes Association. This group 
shares lake related issues, concerns, successes, and 
challenges. One of the key areas this SC Lakes group is 
pursuing is teaming up on items requiring legislative 
actions. That’s where the real strength in numbers 
comes in! LHA’s involvement with this lakes group is 

one of the many undertakings of LHA regarding lake 
enjoyment and lake concerns/issues.

Share your concerns and input with LHA officers. Do 
you want to become involved? Do you want to make a 
difference?  Do you want your voice to be added to 
others to make a difference? Consider joining or 
renewing your LHA membership.

CONTACT US

Contact us at 
lhanews@lakehartwellassociation.org 
if you are interested in having a speaker 
for an upcoming special event or meeting. 

Have a wonderful, safe 
summer on Lake Hartwell! 1005 N. Fant Street  |  Anderson, SC 29621    

864.225.1471  |  thinkpip.com

Proudly serving our hometown for over 40 years!

Thanks for your support!



LAKE HARTWELL ASSOCIATION, INC
for the sake of the lake

PO Box 2122  •  Anderson, SC 29622

NEW MEMBERSHIP LEVELS	 Summer 2024

Personal Memberships

Family  $40 Captain’s Club  $55
All family benefits PLUS
License plate frame

Admiral’s Club $100
All family benefits PLUS
License plate frame and
$30 credit for LHA logo items

Commodore’s Club $200
All family benefits PLUS
License plate frame and
$50 credit for LHA logo items

Community and Business Parter Memberships

Member  $100
All member benefits  
PLUS company name 
on LHA website

Silver  $250
All family benefits PLUS
company name, logo and website link on 
LHA website and listing in newsletter

Gold $500
All family benefits PLUS...
License plate frame and
$50 credit for LHA logo items

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION        Thank you for your support!
Please return this portion with your payment	 Summer 2024

Personal Memberships:
	 o Family $40	 o Captain’s Club $55	 o Admiral’s Club $100	 o Commodore’s Club $200

Business Memberships:
	 o Member $100	 o Silver $250	 o Gold $500

Name (s):_______________________________________________________________________________

Address:________________________________________________________________________________

City:__________________________________________________ State:_____________Zip:____________

Telephone#:_________________________ Email:_______________________________________________

Mail your check or money order to:  Lake Hartwell Association, P.O. Box 2122, Anderson, SC 29622.
If you prefer, you may visit www.lakehartwellassociation.org and make a secure payment online.


